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 Announcement to ASX                  15 November 2022  
 

INVESTOR WEBINAR 
Perth Basin energy company Norwest Energy NL (“Norwest” or the “Company") is pleased to provide 
details of its next investor webinar, scheduled for 10am (AWST) on Wednesday 23 November 2022. The 
webinar is intended to provide an opportunity for shareholders and potential investors to hear the 
Managing Director review the presentation to the Company's Annual General Meeting (to be held the 
day prior). 

To register for the webinar please go to the following URL:  

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_VRN8uSeST86dXWcnsvB_cw 

The Managing Director will be available to answer questions following the presentation, which may be 
submitted beforehand or raised during the webinar. Instructions for submission of questions prior to 
the webinar will be sent upon completion of registration. 

Authorised for release to ASX by the Board of Directors. 
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